
ANNOUNCEMENT SHEET 
October 6th, 2009 
33rd SCHOOL DAY 

 
OPEN HOUSE IS TODAY FROM 6:00 – 8:00 P.M. 

 
 
The tennis team played their final home match yesterday and beat North 
Henderson 8-1.  Great Job !!!! 
 
The Art/French Field Trip has five open spaces.  See Mrs. DeGrove or Mrs. 
Johnson ASAP. 
       
There will be a TRU Club meeting this Thursday at 7:30 a.m. in Ms. Morgan’s 
room, B-11.  All members should attend. 
 
212 students need to report to the front of “A” Building after checking into 1st 
period. 
 
Tug of War is on for homecoming.  Competition will take place on the field 
between 1:30 and 2:30 homecoming day.  Sign up your team of eight people 
(minimum of three females)  with Chief Long in room B-16.   
 
Second semester NJROTC students are reminded to bring in their clean white 
uniform shirts on hangers to room B-16 no later than this Thursday. 
 
Pep Club members are reminded to get their Friday night football tickets from 
Ms. Fountain before Friday.  She will not be here Friday for tickets.  
 
Wrestlers will meet during homeroom tomorrow in E-9. 
 
Boys Basketball Open Gym today at 3:15 p.m.  
 
Art Club will meet Wednesday morning at 7:45 a.m. in D-2. 
 
The Environmental Club will hold a meeting Wednesday after school in B-6.  Ms. 
Marrra’s room.  Anyone is welcome to attend.  Refreshments will be served. 
 
DECA dues must be turned in to Mrs. Cragg by Friday if you are interested in 
competing at Regionals on November 12. 
 
Auto Mechanics will host a Car Show for Homecoming.  See Mr. McClure 
between 7:30 – 8:00 a.m. in the Auto Shop in “E” building to sign up.  Entry fee 
is $ 10.00.   
 
 
 
 
 
 



TEACHERS: 
 
CAFETERIA DUTY   (October 5 – October 9) 
1st Lunch  Galloway and P. Singleton 
2nd Lunch Pace and Smith 
3rd Lunch Allen and S. Johnson 
 
GUIDANCE DEPARTMENT INFORMATION 
 
Seniors with a 3.8 unweighted GPA or higher and 1800 on the SAT or 29 on the 
ACT may be qualified for the Levine Scholarship.  The Levine Scholarship, 
available only at UNC-Charlotte, is valued at $90.000.  If you are qualified and 
interested in more information, contact Mr. Blackburn in guidance this week.   
 
First semester students who have signed up to take the PSAT in their math classes 
are reminded to come by guidance and pay $13.00 by Friday, October 9.  If this is 
your first time taking the PSAT and you are enrolled in Geometry and in the 9th 
and 10th grade, there is no charge.  If you have taken the PSAT before, there is a 
$13.00 fee due when you sign up.  2nd semester students taking math beyond 
Geometry planning taking the PSAT on Wednesday, October 14 need to come by 
guidance.  All students are reminded to pay $13.00 before Friday, October 9.   
We encourage all students planning to attend a four-year college to take this test.  
We MUST have a number by Friday, October 9 to insure that everyone has a test 
booklet.    
 


